INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
We Protect Hoosiers and Our Environment,
100 N. Senate Avenue - Indianapalis, IN 46204
(800) 451-6027 + (317) 232-8603 + www.idem.IN.gov

Eric J. Holcomb Brian Rockensuess
Governor Commissioner

April 24, 2024
66-34

Honorable StephanieTerry

City of Evansuville

1 NW Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Evansville, IN 47708

Re: EVANSVILLE WATER UTILITY
Application for Public Water

Supply Construction Permit
Dear Honorable Terry:

This letter is to serve notice that the Indiana Department of Environmental Management
(IDEM) has received a construction permit application. This project is described as the
Campground Booster Station Rehabilitation and is located in Evansville, IN.

If the application is deemed sufficient, IDEM will public notice the proposed project on
IDEM's web site at www.idem.IN.gov. The notice will include information regarding
procedures for commenting on or appealing the permit.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Construction Permit
Section of IDEM, OWQ Drinking Water Branch at (317) 234-7425.

Sincerely,

/
/Y, |
Y &,
Matt Prater, Branch Chief
Drinking Water Branch

Office of Water Quality
MP/jmk
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